
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                            20th of September 2023  

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

 

Due to the increase of pupils this year and therefore the increase of taxis we are having to 

reorganise the arrangements during the pick-up time at the end of the school day. 

From Monday the 25th of September 2023 some taxis with Personal Assistants will park in 

the Slades Farm Car Park in the disabled spaces next to the Longspee Secondary School. 

The Personal Assistants are asked to wait at the side gate of the school by the car park. A 

member of school staff will escort the students to the designated Personal assistant.  

Pupils and Personal Assistants will be made aware of this change by school staff before 

Monday.  

Arrangement for Parents collecting their child remain unchanged.  

The School drop off in the morning will remain unchanged.  

 

Kind regards  

 

 

Leigh Bailey-Pearce 
Principal 
 

 

 

 


